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Nothing is too small for God’s Spirit to 
bless, and nothing is too great for His 

power to accomplish.”
–  C.H. Spurgeon  

APRIL-MAY 2025

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,

The last few weeks have been extremely busy for us in our studies as we have moved from beginner 
Spanish to intermediate.  We are thankful to have more understanding and knowledge, we are just 
praying for wisdom to help us put it all together effectively in conversation.  It is definitely a lot to take 
in, but we are trusting the Lord to give us the strength we need.  

We appreciate the opportunity to be part of a good mission church here in the city while we are in language 
school.  The fellowship of other believers and singing the hymns in Spanish is so encouraging.  We obviously do 
not know all the words in Spanish, but we know what we’re singing because of the beauty of the hymns. It is a blessing to be 
singing God’s praises in another language. It is wonderful to serve a God who loves all and a Savior who died for all mankind.  

We recently were invited to dinner with a couple families of the church. None of them spoke English so we had a fun night 
using what Spanish we knew along with some charades to communicate with one another.  They were a great blessing and 
encouragement to us.  We have had several opportunities to pass out tracts and Romans with church information throughout 
the city.  We look forward to the day where we can use Spanish and be a more effective witness for Christ.  

We greatly appreciate the prayers of God’s people for safety and for 
His blessing upon us as we study Spanish. In a few weeks we plan 
to take another trip up the Amazon River where we will be visiting 
different villages and conducting medical clinics.   As the people 
come for treatment and medicine, pray that they accept the life-
changing message of the Great Physician.  We know from the gospel 
records that physical needs brought many to Christ, but many 
people received more than just physical healing.  That is our prayer 
for these trips. We desire to use our medical training as well as the 
Spanish we know to be a witness up and down the river. Please pray 
for the group that will travel from the US and a number of us that 
we’ll meet the group in the Amazon.  We ask that you pray as well for 
the Visa situation in the future so that we can stay and work where 
we believe God has led. Once our classes are finished, we will no 
longer have a student visa and will have to arrange other paperwork 
with the government. Please pray God gives us wisdom and favor.  
We want to say again that we sincerely thank each and every one 
of you for the prayers and the support that allows us to be here. 
We are still amazed at what God did and how quickly we were 
able to be supported and in our place. Our desire is to be good 
stewards with the opportunity.   Thank you for laboring with us. 
In His service,

Aaron and Kristia Reisinger 
Romans 15:21 


